Summer Camp Safety Protocols
(In Order of the Day)

Here’s our plan to offer our weekly table tennis camps in an enriching
environment where your child’s table tennis 1Q can soar safely and
effectively in a small group setting.

Campers and their legal guardian will check in to the facility no more
than 5-10 minutes before their scheduled session begins.

All parties are required to wear masks to enter the facility.

Masks must be worn at all times except when out on the designated
playing area. Staff and coaches will follow the same guidelines.
Parents or legal guardians will present a signed copy of the waiver
form. The waiver will be emailed on the Friday prior to Monday start.
Students will be issued a name tag and a numbered rental paddle (If
student does not have his or her own).

Students will be escorted out onto the playing area by a coach or staff
member and given a personal cubbie for the day.

Once all campers have checked in, play will begin.

Coaches will designate specific tables for each student which are
placed 12 feet apart.

Campers have the option to take a break at any time however, AM
and PM students will have a 15-20 minute scheduled break in the
lounge room halfway through their session. Full Day students will
have an additional 1 hour break from 12-1 pm.

This will be done in small groups with a maximum number of 15
students at a time spread out in the lounge/front entryway. Al
students will be given designated seats that are socially distancanced
no less than 6 feet apart. Masks must be worn except when eating or
drinking.

Students may bring their own snacks and beverages. We also have
them for sale and range from $1-$2 per item.



e Under no circumstances will snacks or beverages be shared with
anyone.

e During every break the staff will sanitize all frequently touched
surfaces including tables, paddles, balls, barriers, sanitizer pumps
and bathrooms.

e Legal guardians will arrive 5-10 minutes prior to the completion of the
students scheduled session for pickup. There is no aftercare
available at this time. If for any reason you are running late please
call the club and notify the camp director immediately. Students will
then be given a designated area to wait until their legal guardian
arrives.

Our main goal is to provide a safe and fun environment for your child to
enjoy the wonderful sport of table tennis! During the week students will
learn basic skills such as forehand/backhand stroke, form and footwork,
serving techniques, etiquette and rules of the game. This will include
physical agility training, developmental drills, tournament simulated
matches and 1 on 1 coaching!



